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December 31, 2017

Mr. John Chenoweth

Sun City Rotary Club

1530 Sun City Blvd. Ste. 120
Georgetown, TX 78633

Dear Mr. Chenoweth and Sun City Rotary Club:

On behalf of The Georgetown Project, I want to thank you for your generous donation of gift cards to
City Lights, Subway and Target (totaling $3,500) for our NEST students. Every dollar that you
contribute is deeply appreciated by our organization and makes a difference for the children, youth and
families we serve.

The Georgetown Project has worked for 20 years as a catalyst for collaboration around children and youth
issues, and seeks to inspire a common vision for a community where all young people have the
opportunity to thrive. We provide leadership among youth-serving organizations through The
Georgetown Project Collaborative for Children & Youth, and we offer direct services for kids of all ages
through the following programs:

Assets In Action (intergenerational leadership and service opportunities for all ages)
Bridges To Growth Parent Center (preschool children and parents/providers)

Kid City Summer Camp (elementary students)

After School Action Program (middle school students)

The NEST Empowerment Center & Host Home (high school students)

Community Interaction Partnership (college students)

It is your generosity and belief in our work that enables us to sustain and grow this work for greater
impact on the lives of young people. We are deeply grateful for your partnership. With your help, we will
continue to work toward our vision that Georgetown is “A community where no child is hungry, hurt,
alone or rejected, and where all children and youth believe they are loved, respected and treated with
dignity.” .
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The Georgetown Project is a 501(c)(3) organization, tax exempt #74-2807713, and contributions are tax
deductible as allowed by law. No goods or services were provided in return for this contribution.
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